## **Burton, Steven**

From:	John Bangle li [jbangle@utah.gov]
Sent:	Monday, August 07, 2017 2:16 PM
To:	Burton,Steven

Subject: [CAUTION]Re: Hwy 39 storage unit

Steve,

It appears that the applicant is increasing the facility size by more than 20%. By doing that the applicant has triggered the Administrative Rule R930-6-8, which requires them to start the process of applying for an access to the state facility. They will need to schedule a pre-application meeting with the UDOT Region One Permits department. They will need to contact Jay Genereux to schedule an appointment. His contact information is listed below

Rodger (Jay) Genereux | Region Right-of-Way Control Coordinator UDOT Region One HQ | 166 West Southwell Street Ogden, UT 84404 Office: 801-620-1604 Cell: 801-678-6283 | jaygenereux@utah.gov

Thank You,

J. Bangle

On Mon, Aug 7, 2017 at 1:47 PM, Burton, Steven < sburton@co.weber.ut.us> wrote:

John,

I have attached the site plan for the proposed storage unit facility expansion located along Hwy 39 in Huntsville. Will you please respond with the UDOT requirements for something like this so that the applicant can get in touch with your office.

Thanks,

## **Steve Burton**

Planner II

**Weber County Planning Division** 

2380 Washington Blvd, Suite 240 Ogden, Utah, 84401-1473

801-399-8766



--

John Bangle District Permits Officer II UDOT Region One Permits 166 West Southwell Street Ogden, Utah 84404

Office 801-620-1647 Cell 801-867-6764 Fax 801-620-1665 jbangle@utah.gov



Be the Human Firewall!

To prevent malicious software and viruses, NEVER open files or click on links from unexpected or unknown sources.

Think Before You Click!